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PURPOSE:   
Award a contract in the amount of $6,862,109.73 to New Flyer Industries for the purchase of 14 35’ low floor 
buses to replace 14 of the buses in the current fleet that have met their useful life. 
 
BACKGROUND:     
The City of High Point was a party to a consortium bid for the purchase of buses.  The Piedmont Authority for 
Regional Transportation (PART) served as the lead agency.  The procurement was competitively bid seeking 
the lowest, responsive bid from a responsible party.  Three bus manufacturers attended the pre-bid meeting, 
however only two (2) manufacturers – New Flyer Industries, Inc. and Gillig Corporation – submitted bids.  New 
Flyer Industries, Inc. was the lowest, responsive, responsible bidder meeting the specifications. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
$7,000,000 has been budgeted for this procurement in account 441999 532302 441163157345 R1202. 
 
New vehicles with warranty coverage will significantly reduce fleet maintenance costs for the first 3 years after 
purchase. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Staff recommends awarding New Flyer Industries a contract for the purchase of 14 buses in the amount of 
$6,862,109.73. 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1:  Picture of Similar Bus to be delivered 




